
My approach through these photos is somewhat journalistic in that they are 

snapshots and observations reflecting our day-to-day lives, Joan and I, during 

the coronavirus stay-at-home order and as we take daily walks. 

We can’t see the virus but it could be anywhere. Meanwhile, nature continues to 

do its perpetual thing regardless of what we humans are concerned with. 

Things around the house, in the garage, and virtually everything throughout the 

neighborhood and along the nature trails are no different than before the virus. 

Meanwhile, we can’t help but be different. 

We’re trying to keep a positive outlook and maintain our safety amidst the 

terrible impact on so many others. We’re going about our days living as normal 

a life as we can while keeping our distance from others — including our kids 

and friends. It’s vital that we all exercise proper due diligence since we don’t 

know at any point whether we or they are infected. 

- - -

Also, a huge and sincere thank you to all the doctors, nurses, first responders... 

everyone who is in direct contact all day, every day, with victims of the 

coronavirus. They have so much courage and dedication! 

Covid-19 
life snapshots and 
observations



I realized our cars
have been sitting in
the garage more
than before.



Joan at the sewing 
machine. She had 
the idea of making 
our own face masks 
as well as for our 
kids, relatives, and 
friends who wanted 
one.



Meanwhile, I’m in 
another room 
cutting fabric for  
the face masks.



Our street is quieter
and many more cars 
are in the driveways 
than normal.



Livonia’s Recreation 
Center is closed and 
traffic is very light.



A woman on her 
front porch.



Finding strength 
and unity through 
patriotism.



Another day for the 
ever-vigilant 
neighborhood dogs. 
With more walkers 
and bike riders 
during these days, 
the dogs are busier.



Wearing my 
homemade mask on 
a walk along a path 
in Hines Park. The 
path is generally 
quiet as you can see 
here, but we 
occasionally pass 
other walkers, 
runners, and bike 
riders. We, and most 
people, give each 
other a wider berth 
to give at least the 
safety 6’ separation.



Two of our 
homemade face 
masks awaiting 
pickup by a friend.



Going about my 
recent retirement 
during the stay-at-
home order.



Household 
problems still 
happen during 
a pandemic. 
Thankfully, we were 
able to still have 
plumbers come over 
and fix a major 
problem. While they 
worked outside, 
Macy and Eli 
watched (and 
barked).



No services at the 
churches for a while. 
St. Aidan’s summed 
up their message for 
drivers -by in one 
word.



The signs on our 
veterinarian’s door 
tell how they are 
practicing safe 
distancing while 
taking care of their 
patients. We needed 
to pick up a 
prescription for Eli.



Words of 
encouragement to 
the community from 
a local salon.



Words of 
encouragement to 
the community from 
a neighborhood 
child.



Unfortunately, there 
are still some people 
who disregard the 
safety of others and 
the impact of 
disposing their used, 
possibly 
contaminated, 
gloves onto the 
streets and
parking lots.



Showing a little 
appreciation for the 
people who make 
deliveries to our 
home while we stay 
safe indoors.



Our daughter, Tori, 
came by to pick up 
the face mask Joan 
made and left on a 
table on the porch 
for Tori’s friend. Tori 
stayed outside to 
maintain safe 
distancing.



Sitting in our family 
room I watch life 
continue outside. 
The flowers are 
blooming as they do 
every spring, birds 
are visiting the 
(empty) feeder, and 
neighbors are 
walking by.



The large play set 
for kids is wrapped 
in caution tape. 
Looking up at the 
sun represents hope 
and light as we all 
deal with this 
challenge.



The little elephants 
for the small kids, 
also wrapped in 
caution tape.



No one on the 
normally busy 
tennis courts.



The picnic pavilion 
felt emptier.
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